
 
 
 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 
 
 

Community Q&A for the Williamson Valley – Mayer Fire District Joint Management Agreement 
 
The Mayer Fire chief will be retiring in April 2021. Williamson Valley Fire and Mayer Fire are exploring 
the idea of sharing Williamson Valley’s fire chief through a Joint Management Agreement.  
 
WHEN:  Tuesday, January 19, 2021 at 5:30 PM 
WHERE: Mayer Fire Administration Office 
  11975 S. State Route 69, Mayer, AZ 86333 
  (928) 632-9534 
 
The community is invited to bring any questions regarding a Joint Management Agreement. 
 

A quorum of the Mayer Fire Governing Board may or may not be present. If present, the Governing 
Board will not discuss or take action on any Board/District business. 

 
 

 
 
Posted by ________________ 
Date & Time ______________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mayer Fire is an equal opportunity provider and employer 


